On December 13,2006 the following information was requested by Board Member Bob Kanjian, regarding Board Item IN5 Workers Compensation.

Question:
The District has paid over $83,699 in medical benefits, wage loss and

expenses to date.  Future exposure is estimated at. Excess reimbursement is not anticipated.  There is something missing from this paragraph, what is the future estimated at?

Response: 
Future exposure is estimated at $138,000.
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